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February News 

2020 
 

Upcoming MPOTAC  

Events 
 
 

Saturday, February 22nd – Moffett Field 
History Museum Tour - At 10:15 we 

join the El Camino 
A’s for a private, 
docent
-

guided walking tour of 
this historic facility. Flyer 
has gone out  
 
Tuesday, February 24th – Board of 
Directors Meeting – at Bill & Pat Bratt’s 
home - 737 27th Avenue San Mateo. It is 
one block up from Beresford Park. 
Meeting starts at 7:30 

Friday, February 28th - General Meeting 
- 7:30 PM at the Highlands Community 
Club 1665 Fernside Redwood City.  
 
 

Other Automotive 

Events 
 

[ Recurring ] 

 
Sunday, March 8th  - (2nd Sunday of 
each month) Cars At Kaffeehaus 3rd 
Avenue San Mateo 7 AM to 10 AM – 
650-347-4242 - No charge  

 

 

Since Last Issue 
 
Saturday, February 1st - Burlingame 
Motors Garage Tour – 17 members & 

guests enjoyed 
breakfast at Peter’s 
Café 
and 

then convoyed to the 
shop.  Owner Rene 
Weigand showed us rare and valuable 
cars.  He and his general Manager, Al 

answered our questions, 
while giving us the 
history on these cars. 
 

 
Saturday February 8th – Adele Fortes’ 

Celebration of 
Life – More 
visitors than we 
could count 

arrived at the Highlands Club to honor 
her memory. It was 
Adele’s kind of party!  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Sunday, February 9th – Annual 
MPOTAC Valentine’s Luncheon – 20 
members & guests enjoyed food and 
fellowship at Hobee’s Restaurant.  
Each lady received a rose, thanks to  
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Bob Moll. Photography 
courtesy of Vince Perry. 

 

 

 

Member News 
 

Kathleen Lorist  2020 Refreshments 
Chair – has compiled the “Snack 
Providers List” for 2020 General 
Meetings. It is attached to this NEWS. 
 
She also has raffle volunteers for 
February & March.  We need volunteers 
for the rest of 2020.  

 

2020 Calendar 
 

Sunday, May 17th – Friendship Day 
 
Saturday, June 27th – Magnolia of 
Millbrae Mini Concourse 
 
Sunday, August 2nd – MPOTAC Picnic 
 

Sunday, September 20th - 20th annual 

Antique Autos in History Park, San Jose  

 

Sunday, November 8th – Annual 
MPOTAC Officers Installation/Holiday 
Luncheon  

 
ATTENTION!  “Surprise” members 
arrived at February’s Shop Tour and 
Valentine’s Lunch. Our hosts were able 
to handle the overflow, but this could 
have caused problems.  Please RSVP 
by phone or email us when you decide 
to attend a Club function.   

 

Automotive Humor 

 
News is your publication. Have an event 
or article you’d like to submit? An idea 
for future Club events? News from 
another club? Please contact 
Publications Chair Len Flaherty. 650-
759-4129 leonard1068@gmail.com 
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